
Subject: Re: Letter - 2017 San Pedro BID Holiday Lighting Permit
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 11/20/2017 10:44 AM
To: Mario Aceves <mario.aceves@lacity.org>
CC: Nicole Deering <nicole.deering@lacity.org>, Jacob Haik
<jacob.haik@lacity.org>

The week of December 4th is the soonest, but they did not give us a specific
date. 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 10:33 AM, Mario Aceves <mario.aceves@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hi Lorena,

When are you planning to install the holiday lights?

On Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 10:25 AM, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:

Thank you. 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 10:23 AM, Nicole Deering
<nicole.deering@lacity.org> wrote:

Hello,

Attached is the support letter. 

Thank you, 
Nicole Deering | Manager of City Services | Councilman Joe Buscaino | 15th Council District | City of Los
Angeles | 310.732.4515
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---------- Forwarded message ----------

--
Mario L. Aceves
Street Lighting Engineering Associate
Bureau of Street Lighting
Community Services Division
(213) 847-1451

---------------------Confidentiality Notice-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any
attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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